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        Subject: Red Flag Awareness and Compliance  

         From: Raymond Snowdon,  Competition Director  

         Date:      March 10, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
At a recent SVRA event, a number of drivers failed to observe proper procedure under a 
race course Red Flag condition.  Failure to properly respond to Red Flag status on a race 
track is inexcusable and dangerous and cannot be tolerated at our events. 
 
In order to reinforce adherence to the Red Flag procedure,  SVRA has instituted the 
following steps effective immediately. 
 
1.  The SVRA Red Flag procedure, as always,  will be reviewed at all Drivers’ Meetings.  
 
2.  Failure to follow this Red Flag procedure will result in: 
 a.  Immediate exclusion from the current event 
 b.  Suspension of racing privileges for a period of 3 months--notification to the VMC.   
 c.   Removal of points from the driver's seasonal record at the discretion of the Chief  
       Steward and/or the Competition Director. 
 d.   A fine of $500 dollars-US.  This fine will be a donation, via SVRA, to the Wounded 
       Warriors Project.  
 
It has always been the goal of SVRA to help drivers become more aware and better racers.  
We regret that the actions of a few necessitate these actions.     
      
 
 
 
            Docs 2013 


